
 

September 20, 2021 
 

Proof of COVID-19 Vaccination Update 

RIVERVIEW (N.B.) – Effective at 11:59 p.m. on September 21st, 2021, all people aged 12 and 
up will be required to show their record of immunization or medical exemption certificate 
and a government issued identification to be able to access indoor Town of Riverview 
recreation programs and facilities. This follows the recent announcement made by the 
Government of New Brunswick. 

Town staff or designates will verify record of immunization, medical exemption certificate 
and government-issued identification upon entry to a program or facility. Please allow 
additional time to enter facilities, as verification is expected to cause some delays. Without 
the required records, visitors will not be permitted entry to the program or facility. 
 
For reoccurring Town of Riverview programs, verification will be noted on your registration 
profile so that you will not be required to produce your records more than once. We 
recommend that you have a copy of your record of immunization so you can easily access it 
(for example, on your phone or a photocopy in your wallet) in case a provincial inspector 
requests it.  
 
Should you no longer be able to continue participation in a Town of Riverview program, 
please contact the Department of Parks, Recreation and Community Relations by September 
24th at 4:30 p.m. for a full refund: (recadmin@townofriverview.ca; 506-387-2024). 
 
The Town of Riverview will be in contact with all regular user groups, rentals and associations 
to review the impacts and expectations of this additional safeguard. 
 
More information and accepted proof of vaccination can be found on the Government of 
New Brunswick’s COVID-19 website. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 


